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Yoimoji of the Week: Duggz
Duggz is Confident. “I know what 

I’m good at. I’m able to speak to 

both children and adults and ask 

for help when I need it.” We are 

u s i n g  “ Y o i m o j i s ”  i n  o u r 

Assemblies, to help with learning 

and celebrating OFSTED’s 

Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji  is  a blend of the 

Japanese words “yoi” (good) and 

“emoji” (slang for character.) 

You can see our Yoimoji posters 

on our website’s news pages.

This Week
Welcome Back: We hope you all had a lovely Easter break. The Summer Term runs 

until Friday 23rd July, with half term in the week beginning Monday 31st May.

School Photographer: The school photographer will be visiting us on Thursday 29th 

April to take students’ individual photos.

Crisp Packet Recycling: We are now collecting empty crisp packets for recycling, 

which raises money for the school. There is a crisp packet bin in the school car park 

next to our clothes recycling.

Clothes Recycling: Our clothes recycling bin is proving very popular - thank you! It is 

emptied every week, but if it is full when you bring a donation please do not leave them 

outside or on top of the bin. Bags left in this fashion cannot be collected by the service 

provider and so will go to landfill instead, meaning they will not be recycled and that no 

money is raised for the school from the donation either. Please take the bags away 

with you instead and bring them another day.

INSET Day: Please remember that we have an INSET day next Friday 30th April.

Letters Home
Cherries & Chestnut: Forest School. Limes: Staffing Information.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Millie, Elms - Donating her hair to a children’s wig charity.

Kaiden & Ella, Pines - Writing great film reviews.



Class News from Oaks Class
Oaks had a great sports session playing cricket on Tuesday.
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